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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
21/22 MAY

CRISTO REY HIGH SCHOOL INFO AFTER MASSES

LADS

29 MAY
  9:00 AM
CORPUS CHRISTI SUNDAY, MASS AND CELEBRATION
CORPUS
 4 JUNE         9:30 AM
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

LADS

 4 JUNE  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

 9 JUNE   11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE – CCCoP

CORPUS
12 JUNE
  2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


LADS

15 JUNE     6:00-9:00 PM
FAMILY MEMBER ALCOHOL ADDICTION WKSHOP – CCCoP
CORPUS
18 JUNE  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

19 JUNE
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

21 JUNE
  7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL


LADS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             22 May/mayo                                         29 May/mayo
   1st):  Proverbs (Proverbios) 8:22-31
                    1st): Genesis(Génesis) 14:18-20                                                                             

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 8) 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 

          RP):  Psalm (Salmo 109) 110:1, 2, 3, 4 
   2nd): Romans (Romanos) 5:1-5                                   2nd):  1 Corinthians (1 Corintios) 11:23-26
Gospel): John (Juan) 16:12-15


    Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 9:11b-17
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CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI ON MAY 29

Join us for the Feast of Corpus Christi with Solemn Mass on Sunday, May 29, 2016 at 9 a.m. at Corpus Christi Church. Mass will begin 9:00 a.m., and will end with a procession through the prayer garden (weather permitting) and refreshments will be served immediately following benediction of the Most Blessed Sacrament in Church. Please indicate the number of those attending from your household on the forms provided at the end of the pews and return in the collection basket so that we can provide the correct amount of food. You may also contact the parish office to inform us of the number of your family and friends who will attend this celebration. Please help us spread the word to other Corpus Christi alumni, faculty and staff--anyone with historical ties to the church or school! Contact Robbie Banks with any questions: banks.robbie@gmail.com or 614.323.9394.
                          LA FIESTA DEL CORPUS CHRISTI EL 29 DE MAYO
Únase a nosotros para la fiesta del Corpus Christi con una Solemne misa el domingo 29 de mayo de, 2016 a las 9 a.m. en la parroquia Corpus Christi. La  Misa comenzará a las 9 a.m., y terminará con una procesión a través de la oración del huerto (si el tiempo lo permite) y se servirán refrescos inmediatamente después de la bendición del Santísimo Sacramento en la iglesia.  Por favor, indique el número de los asistentes desde su hogar en los formularios previstos al final de los bancos y de retorno en la cesta de recogida para que podamos proporcionar la cantidad correcta de alimentos. También puede comunicarse con la oficina para informarnos del número de su familia y amigos que asistirán a esta celebración. Por favor, ayúdenos a difundir la palabra a otros Corpus Christi ex alumnos, profesores y personal - cualquier persona con vínculos históricos con la iglesia o en la escuela!  Póngase en contacto con Robbie Banks con cualquier pregunta: banks.robbie@gmail.com o 614.323.9394
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THANK YOU TO OUR CORPUS CHRISTI PARISHIONERS

Thank you to Corrine and Tom Hughes and Karen Fleshman who responded to our call for help to clean up after a break-in at the Center of Peace.  Our uninvited guests left with $2 after spending last Friday evening drinking beer and breaking various things. We’re so grateful that nobody was hurt and that it wasn’t as bad as it could have been. 
[image: image8.wmf]THANK YOU TO JIM CRAFT
Jim is a St. Mary parishioner, who planted our new “Appalachian Snow” dogwood tree in the front of the Center of Peace.  This tree replaces a long dead dogwood that Jim dug out a few weeks ago.  In the near future we’ll be dedicating this beautiful new tree in memory of our beloved Deloris Adams, Center of Peace volunteer extraordinaire, who died last year.
REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Norma Finneran, sister-in-law of SL parishioner JoAnn Walter who died and was buried this past week.

"May the Perpetual Light shine upon her.”    

Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Norma Finneran, de la parroquia de Corpus Christi, que murió y fue sepultado la semana pasada.             "Que la luz perpetua brille sobre élla."
STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection May 14th/15th, 2016

Corpus Christi   43 envelopes  
$1,668.00             St. Ladislas      37 envelopes    $1,526.00

	                            

    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate bars of soap for the month of May
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done barras de jabón para el mes de mayo
	

	                             Statistics for the month of April 2016

                         Households served – 153   Clients served – 581  (9 meals per person)

Statistics for 2015

  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)
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CORPUS CHRISTI SUMMER CAMP NEWS!/CORPUS CHRISTI NOTICIA DE VERANO!
Thanks to the generosity of a group of people from St. John Neumann in Sunbury, we now have all the lunch bags, sandwich and snack bags, napkins and scrapbooking paper that we need!  We’ll still need the other things on our list, though so here’s our new wish list!  These items can be brought to the CCCoP or place in the containers at both churches any time from now on.

Aquí está nuestra nueva lista de deseos! Estos artículos pueden ser llevados a la CCCOP o lugar en los contenedores en ambas iglesias cualquier momento a partir de ahora.
paper towel/wrapping paper tubes

buttons of any size or shape 

leftover yarn       

soup cans – washed/no labels

children’s books – ages 6-10


potting soil
ribbon





beads of any kind



sidewalk chalk
balls





water balloons



Gift cards to GFS, Costco, Michaels, Hobby Lobby or Joanne’s
Beginning on June 24th you can bring to the Center any of these items. 
Please call us now (614-512-3731) to let us know what you plan to bring.

Comenzando el 24 de junio se puede traer al Centro de cualquiera de estos elementos.
Por favor, llame ahora (614-512-3731) para hacernos saber lo que va a traer.
clementines




grapes





fruit cups
baby carrots




celery sticks




cookies
jelly





sandwich meat



cheese slices
popsicles and/or fudgesicles

Ice cream cups

hanks for your generosity and support of our second annual Free Summer Camp!  
         SURVIVING YOUR FAMILY MEMBER’S DRUG OR ALCOHOL ADDICTION WORKSHOP 

A FREE Workshop focused on Six Key Questions of those who love an addict will be held on Wednesday, June 15th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at Corpus Christi Center of Peace.  It will be led by Robert W. Bailor, LPC, LICDC, ABD, MA, a Chemical Dependency Counselor at Talbot Hall.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org/upcoming-programs; by email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com; or phone 614-512-3731.  This workshop is limited to 25 participants.  Register early!  

INTERESTED IN PLAYING SOCCER OR VOLLEYBALL FOR ST. MARY IN GERMAN VILLAGE? 
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Soccer and Volleyball sign-ups will be on the following Saturdays: May 28th, June 4th, June 18th, June 25th, July: the 2nd, 9th and 16th.  Sign-ups are from 10:00 a.m. until noon in St. Mary's gym, 700 S. 3rd Street. For questions or more information, please contact Karen Schlueb, Athletic Director St. Mary School, 614-843-2801 Thank you. 
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BISHOP READY SUMMER SPORTS CAMPS

Bishop Ready High School is offering sports camps this summer for students who will be in grades 3 through 8 for the 2016-17 school year.  Boys’ Basketball runs June 20th – 23rd; Girls’ Basketball is July 6th – 8th; Boys’ Soccer is July 11th – 15th; Volleyball is July 12th – 14th; Football is July 24th – 27th; and Softball is July 12th – 14th.  Youth camps are run by Ready coaches and alums and are held on the Ready campus.  For more information, contact the Ready athletic department at 614-276-5263, ext. 211, or download a brochure/registration form on the Ready website, brhs.org, home page, Quick Clicks.

​ CATHOLIC CEMETERIES MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND OFFICE HOURS
Our office will be open Saturday May 28th, from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Sunday May 29th, 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and Monday May 30th, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Memorial Day Military Services are at 10:30 a.m. at St. Joseph and Holy Cross and 12:00 p.m. at Resurrection Cemetery.  Memorial Day Masses are at 11:00 a.m. at St. Joseph, Mt. Calvary and Holy Cross and 1:00 p.m. at Resurrection Cemetery.

CATHOLIC FAMILY NIGHT WITH THE COLUMBUS CLIPPERS
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Enjoy baseball action at the Catholic Family Night with the Columbus Clippers on Tuesday, May 24th! Watch the Clippers take on the Buffalo Bisons at Huntington Park beginning with a pre-game parade of Catholic youth at 5:45 p.m., followed by game time at 6:35 p.m.  Family admission is seating for two adults and up to four youths 18 and under for one low price. Reserved seating on the 3rd base side is available at $25.00, and bleacher seating is also available at $15.00.  Seating is limited. For more information contact Diocesan Recreation 614-241-2580.

                   NOCHE DE LA FAMILIA CATÓLICA CON EL COLUMBUS CLIPPERS
Disfrutar de la acción de béisbol en la noche de la familia católica con los Clippers de Columbus el Martes, 24 de Mayo! Mira los Clippers enfrenten a los bisontes del búfalo en Huntington Park - comenzando con un desfile previo al juego de la juventud católica a las 5:45 pm, seguido por el tiempo de juego a las 6:35 pm La entrada de la familia tiene capacidad para dos adultos y hasta cuatro jóvenes 18 y menos por un bajo precio. Los asientos reservados en el lado de tercera base está disponible desde $ 25.00, y los asientos de las gradas también está disponible en $15.00. El cupo es limitado. Para obtener información de ticket adicional póngase en contacto con  Diocesano Recreación 614-241-2580.       
THE LAST IN THE ST. PATRICK’S SERIES OF TALKS

We all wonder about right and wrong. Join Fr. Peter Totleben, O.P. for the last talk. The talk will be from 7:00-8:30 pm in Aquinas Hall at St. Patrick's Church, 280 N. Grant Ave. on Thursday June 2nd. The topic is Grace and the Spiritual Life.
OUR LADY OF BETHLEHEM SCHOOL

Our Lady of Bethlehem School has a summer program that will fit your busy schedule. Choose from 2, 3, 4 or 5 days a week. Available Monday - Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. starting June 6th through August 19th. Call 614-459-8285 for more details or visit us online at www.outladyofbethlehem.org
A CONCERT OF INSPIRATIONAL MUSIC AND STORIES

 A Concert of Inspirational Music and Stories will be performed by the Matsiko Choir at Saint Paul the Apostle Catholic Church, Westerville on Thursday, June 2nd at 7:00 pm. The Matsiko Choir is comprised of children from Liberia, Peru, and India. Matsiko performs to raise funds through donations and the sales of merchandise from their countries. This money goes to support the children’s education through the sponsorship of their universities and trade-level schools. A Free Will Offering Will Be taken.
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  CATHOLIC MEN'S LUNCHEON CLUB EVENT

On Friday, June 3rd, please join us for the next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club featuring a talk by Columbus Police Commander Mike Springer of St. Matthew the Apostle parish. Mike will talk about his experience of sharing his faith in the work place. The luncheon is at St. Patrick Church, 280 N. Grant Ave. in downtown Columbus. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 am followed by lunch and Mike’s talk until about 1:00 pm. No reservations necessary. $10.00 covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend! For information on Catholic Men’s Luncheons, contact Tim Merkle, htm@ejhlaw.com.
                             DIOCESAN SENIOR CITIZENS CELEBRATION

The 39th annual diocesan Senior Citizens Celebration will be Monday, June 6th, at St. Edward the Confessor Church, Granville.  Bishop Campbell will celebrate Mass at 10:30 a.m., and a luncheon will follow.  Registration is $10.00. Send a check payable to the Office for Social Concerns, Catholic Diocese of Columbus, 197 E. Gay Street, Columbus, 43215.  Registrations are due by June 1. For questions, call 614-241-2540 or email socmailbox@columbuscatholic.org.  
THE GREATER COLUMBUS RIGHT TO LIFE ANNUAL BANQUET

Matt Walsh will be presenting “Planting a Seed” at The GCRTL annual banquet which will be held on Monday, June 13th at 6:00 pm at Lausche Building.  Matt Walsh is a popular speaker and blogger who has become one of the most influential voices for faith, family, and life.  Registration for the banquet is complimentary. There will be an opportunity to support the work of GCRTL following the dinner. 
Advance registration is needed.  Register online www.gcrtl.org/banquet or call 614-445-8508.
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              The Jubilee of Anniversaries Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Campbell at 2:30 PM on Sunday, June 26th at St. Andrew Church, 1899 McCoy Rd. in honor of married couples who are celebrating their wedding anniversaries for 25, 30, 35, 40, 45, 50, 55, 60 years, and thereafter. The Mass will be followed by an informal reception.  Couples may mail a registration form or register at familylife.colsdioc.org, call 614-241-2560.  Reservations are needed and due Friday, June 10.
                YEAR OF MERCY SERIES OFFERED AT ST. MARY MAGDALENE
During this Year of Mercy, St. Mary Magdalene will present a series of speakers on the topics of Mercy.  All events are free of charge, and will be held at St. Mary Magdalene, 473 Roys Ave.  Please RSVP to Cindy at coddi@saintmarymag.org or 614-274-1311 x13.  St. Mary Magdalene extends a special thanks to the series sponsors, The Catholic Foundation and the diocesan Office for Social Concerns.  
DECIDE TO LOVE   

Jesus commanded us to love; so we know love is not just a feeling, since we cannot command feelings. Love is mostly a decision.                    — from Yes, and…
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